
From: brendan sutton 

Sent: Friday, 27 January 2012 2:01 PM 

To: Client Money 

Subject: Comments on discussion paper ""Handling and Use of client money in relation to over-the-

counter derivatives transactions" 

 

My name is Brendan Sutton, of 91 Totterdell st Belconnen 2617 (m0407 816491).  

 

 

I have been trading CFDs under the Direct Market Access and Market Maker models for about 7 

years 

 

I have read the submission made by Alan McGrath on 26/1/2012.  Alan and I have know each other 

for many years, and we trade through the same provider.  I understand and strongly agree with the 

comments made in that submission.  

 

Brendan Sutton 

 

 


